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Letter or Email Response:

Dear Councillors Leon/Girling | strongly disagree with the councils plan to build on our green spaces, the Rochford
Green space is used by the families in the area for the children to play and for people walking their dogs. Start
building on green spaces will put homes at risk of flooding in the area, we will lose our lovely view across the green.
There would be so many families with cars using our roads that are already busy around our area, our doctors surgeries
and schools are already full for our area, as there has been already so much building work gone on in this area already.
The Winston Churchill pub site is far too high it is an eye sore at the start of the Broadway, where will all of the
families that move in park their cars? there is going to be building work startin on the Golden Lion pub site, around
that area, there has been a lot of new homes built over the past few years, we are already over populated in this area.

Yours sincerely BHRCEIER ClolE
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